
	
	
	
	
	
To:	 Victoria Lopez (victoria.n.lopez01@utrgv.edu)	
From:	Office	of	the	President	<president@utrgv.edu>	
Sent:	Wednesday,	February	24,	2016	9:34:12	AM	
Subject:	President's	List	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

February 24, 2016 
	

	
	
	

Congratulations on your excellent academic performance in the Fall 2015 semester!  You have 
earned President’s List status due to your hard work and dedication.  The President’s List is 
created after each fall and spring semester and includes undergraduate students who enrolled 
in at least 12 college-level hours and earned a grade point average of 4.0 for courses taken that 
semester. 

	
Students on the President’s List are given priority registration for the next semester to support 
their continuing achievement.  If you would like a pdf copy certificate that acknowledges your 
excellent work, please reply to this message and one will be emailed to you. 

	
Congratulations again and best wishes for a very successful Spring! 

Sincerely, 

	
	

Guy Bailey 
	

President



 


